JCAC September 12, 2012 Membership Minutes
Meeting called to order at 7:00pm by Wendy Hultsman
June 2012 minutes have been approved

Treasurer
> USBank $4591.34, Sterns (formerly Copperstar) $2,638.02 & JH $2,911.38

Member ship
> 178

Website
» Woebsite should be live in a couple weeks. Meeting attendees looked at the info and suggested
add/del etes/changes that Wendy Hultsman will be sending to Greg.

Marketing
» Scott Bagger has the flyers about 75% complete and other marketing items are in the works such as
business cards.

Merchandise
» Connie LaBaun sent Wendy Hultsman photos of current items available to show on website. Sheisalso
working on seeing what other items may be available in the future.

Equipment
» Julie Grant provided insurance info on Trailers and the stored equipment inside them. There is sufficient
coverage for the equipment and will obtain an Inland Marine policy to cover the trailers only.

Training

Class applications are coming in

Have a good turnout of instructors lined up for the upcoming session

Chances seminar was held September 23

The Tuesday of Thanksgiving week will be afun run. Those that help switch out trailer equipment will
run for free

» Attendance during the summer fun runs/seminars has been down, most likely due to the weather

YV V VYV

Shows/Seminars

» In February we have Marj Vincent coming in to judge the JH trial and then a one day, one ring regular
trial at the PATCH the next day.

» TheLickity Spilt award and JH raffle will be held during the November JCAC NADAC show.

» In 2013 the show calendar dates are off. All other clubs have agreed to move their shows by one week
and the JCAC Thanksgiving and December shows will be held on the normal weekends

» The PAWS show has received approval from AKC and will be held January 18-20, 2013.

» After the Superstition show is complete, will revisit the pricing structure of the AKC shows.

Next meeting October 15, 2012
Adjourned

Respectfully submitted by Y vette Cook, Secretary



